
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Date: December 29th 2016 
 
Subject: Name change from Source IEC to Source IEx 
 
Dear friends and colleagues in the industry, 
 
Due to discussions with the International Electrotechnical Commission and their concerns over trademark 
infringment with our name and logo, Source IEC, I have made the decision to change our company name to 
Source IEC LLC dba Source IEx and will go into effect in mid January.  It was not a decision I took lightly 
and certainly is not something I had wanted to do.  In discussions with my attorney, even though this was a 
fight I fully expected to win in the court of law, a protracted legal battle with the IEC is not something I 
wanted to undertake and potentially cost well into five figures and go on for a few years, with no complete 
certainty of winning in the court of law. 
 
With this being said, I’m excited about our new logo and wanted to share with you some details of the 
changes forthcoming 
 

• Website & e-mails – We have a new domain name established at www.sourceiex.com and all of 
the information from our previous website has moved over along with additional information on our 
products and services that we offer.  All of us here now have sourceiex.com as our new e-mail 
addresses and we ask that you please take note of this for future communication.  Our old domain 
at www.sourceiec.com will redirect to www.sourceiex.com here very shortly most likely within the 
next two weeks.  Our new domain, sourceiex.com is now up and operational. 

• Accounting/Remit to/Invoicing information – Our legal company name has not changed but all of 
our documents will reflect our new company name and logo in early January.  Again, our official 
company name will still be Source IEC LLC, but will be doing business as Source IEx. 

• Existing Domain/e-mails as sourceiec.com – We will continue to monitor e-mail from both e-mail 
addresses and the website will redirect to the specific page(s) under sourceiex.com in mid 
January, with a quick note of the change of name.  As time goes on, once we are satisfied that the 
majority of our customers have taken note to transition over to sourceiex, will have the existing 
website automatically redirect to sourceiex.com. 

 
We look forward to working together in 2017 under a new brand with the same high level of service and 
commitment towards serving you today and many years in the future.  I want to thank all of you for your 
support and wish you all a very sucessful 2017! 
 
 
Bob Johnson 
 
Robert B. Johnson - President 
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